
 

                          August 2023 

Dear Fabulous First Grader, 

 

 I hope you are enjoying your summer!  I am looking forward to a fun-filled 

year together!  We will work, play, and make a lot of new friends!  There will be 

time for Reading, Writing, Spelling, Math, Science, and Social Studies.  We will 

learn so many new things! 

 

 In first grade, we have the following specials: Gym, Music, Computer, Art, 

and Library.  Remember to wear sneakers and comfortable clothing to school every 

day.  We will have a snack time each day, so please bring a healthy snack and a 

refillable water bottle (no juice is permitted in the classroom). You can also bring 

an art smock to leave at school (an old t-shirt labeled with your name works great). 

 

 Please see the attached list for materials needed to be a prepared first grade 

learner.  You can bring these things on the first day of school. 

 

I am looking forward to meeting you in Room #10 on Wednesday, 

September 6, 2023! 

 

 

 

                                 Your 1st Grade Teacher, 

                                           Mrs. Hoh  

         Room #10 

                           jhoh@ewingboe.org 
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1ST Grade General Classroom Supplies 

ALL STUDENTS SHOULD BRING: 

● 10+ Pencils sharpened (NO mechanical pencils)  

● 10+ Elmer's glue sticks  

● 3+ Erasers 

● 1 Box of Crayola crayons (24 count) 

● 1 Pack of 4 BLACK dry erase markers  

● 1 Old sock to use as a dry eraser 

● 1 Reusable water bottle (to be brought in daily w/ ONLY fresh water) 

● 1-2 Pair of headphones WITH cord (NO wireless/Bluetooth earbuds) 

● 1 Pencil box (w/ supplies opened, labeled and enclosed) 

●  

 

 

 

 

 

 

OPTIONAL CLASS DONATIONS:  

●   Class size sanitizer 

●  Box of tissues  

●    Container of sanitizing wipes 

●    Box of Ziploc baggies (gallon and/or sandwich size) 

THANK YOU! 

If your family is in need of assistance 

purchasing school supplies, please call 

the Main Office at 609-538-9800, ext. 

6100. We are happy to help! 


